
TO:                Email Address 

FROM:          Iowa DOT, Transportation Development Division 

SUBJECT:    Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) - Stakeholder Feedback  

DATE:           June 8, 2022 

Local Public Agency Partners, 

As you are aware, the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) bill was signed into law by 
President Biden on November 15, 2021.  It also is referred to as the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law 
(BIL).  

The Iowa Department of Transportation (DOT) has been meeting with stakeholder groups, including 
representatives from Metropolitan Planning Organizations (MPOs), Regional Planning Affiliations 
(RPAs), American Public Works Association (APWA) Iowa Chapter, and the Iowa County Engineers 
Association (ICEA).  

The Stakeholder Group mentioned above met on several occasions, and attached is a summary of 
the feedback and recommendations received, as it relates to the proposed funding to the Local 
Public Agencies (LPAs).  There are also flowcharts attached for various programs.   

Based on the feedback and recommendations of the stakeholder group, the Iowa DOT will be 
developing and presenting formal recommendations to the Iowa Transportation Commission at their 
workshop on June 13, 2022.  Comments on stakeholder group feedback and recommendations are 
welcome any time.     

The Iowa DOT will be hosting a Teams webinar on June 15, from 9:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m., to 
provide the attached information in a presentation format.   

Microsoft Teams meeting 

Join on your computer or mobile app 

Click here to join the meeting 

Or call in (audio only) 

+1 515-817-6093,,726004155#   United States, Iowa City 

Phone Conference ID: 726 004 155# 

 If you have any comments or questions about the stakeholder feedback and recommendations, 
please contact Stu Anderson at stuart.anderson@iowadot.us or Charlie Purcell 
at charlie.purcell@iowadot.us.   

Thank you! 

Iowa DOT, Transportation Development Division 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NzQ4M2YzOTUtZmNjNi00MWQxLWFkNmUtMDljODlhZjc5ZTY0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22a1e65fcc-32fa-4fdd-8692-0cc2eb06676e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2218fb40e2-57ae-48e7-a88d-582245dc3078%22%7d
tel:+15158176093,,726004155#%20
mailto:stuart.anderson@iowadot.us
mailto:charlie.purcell@iowadot.us

	TO:                Email Address
	FROM:          Iowa DOT, Transportation Development Division
	SUBJECT:    Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) - Stakeholder Feedback
	DATE:           June 8, 2022

